The end of term is finally here, the summer holidays are in sight, and I'm sure everyone is ready for a break. But, before we all head off for the summer we wanted to give you an update on the Friends of Clavering activity this term.

## FoC Team Update

We'd like to take the opportunity to thank the parents and guardians for your generous donations and sponsorships throughout the year and to the teachers for supporting our events. You've all helped us **raise over £7000** which has all gone towards supporting the school and raising funds for IT equipment, which is amazing!

We also need to sad farewell to a member of the FoC - Julie Rotherham has been a longstanding member of the FoC and we'd like to say a big THANK YOU for her time and contribution to the committee over the years.



Thanks to your generous donations, we raised £80 with our Bags2School collections



A fun day was had as always at Clavering Fete in June where Friends of Clavering manned the prosecco stall, raising over £300!

Fun Run - despite a wet weather cancellation first time around, we managed to hold the fun run eventually, the children had a great time running as many laps as they could, with some encouragement from the team squirting them with water pistols! Thank you so much for your wonderful sponsorships – we raised £1100 plus £250 in gift aid. Everyone who took part received a certificate, and the girl and boy who completed the most laps in each class each won a medal.

### Sports Day Refreshments & Preloved Uniform sale:

A really fun morning at **sports day** and a great opportunity to sell some preloved uniform, **raising £130!** 

Congratulations to everyone who took part, and to Oliver, the winning house on the day!



## Summer Fayre

From welly-wanging to rat splatting, the Summer Fayre (our first in 4 years!) was loads of fun and a brilliant success. The sun shone, loads of you came to join the fun and we raised over £700!

















## Where does the money we raise go?

Here's an overview of how and where the money we raised this term has been spent:

- · £250 for outside equipment
- £1500 The children have enjoyed music lessons throughout the year through the Wider Ops Scheme
- £500 the Religious Education syllabus has recently changed and the FoC Supported the school to purchase the necessary educational
- An additional £1000 is going into the growing pot to raise funds to buy laptops and ipads for the school

Next year we'll continue to support school events, helping to raise vital funds for IT equipment so that multiple classes can have access to laptops and iPads.

# More ways to support Friends of Clavering

# JustGiving<sup>®</sup>

### **Direct Donations**

Thank you so much to those families who support our fundraising efforts through regular donations. If you would like to support the school with a regular or one-off donation, you can use this link:

www.justgiving.com/friendsofclavering



### **Easy Fundraising**

The easiest way to donate money for free!

Just sign up online or via the app, and Friends of
Clavering will receive a percentage of any
shopping you do online through the
scheme – at no extra cost to you.

### Join the team!

We're always looking for new volunteers to join the team: either on our volunteers list for help at events or on the Committee itself helping us plan and run some great fundraising activities. It's great fun and really rewarding - if you would like to get involved, get in touch!

## Thank you everyone!

Huge thanks to the entire FoC team, the school staff and of course all of you for your ongoing support. And good luck to those in Year 6 who are leaving us this term. Enjoy the Summer holidays!

From all of us on the FoC Team x



CLAVERING PRIMARY SCHOOL

JustGiving

FOC CONTACT DETAILS: Anna at friendsofclavering@gmail.com